
Friday 22nd May 2020 Andy Goldsworthy-style earth sculptures – 

‘Line of Rocks’ by Henry and ‘Spiral of 

Nature’ by Eleanor (both Minnows).  



Hello, and welcome to this week’s 
Celebration Assembly! 

This is our last assembly before the half-
term break, but you guys certainly don’t 
let up – you continue to amaze us with 

your tremendous home learning! Here is 
a selection of some of your finest efforts 

this week. 



Oh how I miss our 
little Ducklings. 

Every week we are 
blown away by all 
of the exciting and 
creative things that 

they get up to 
home. Keep up the 

good work, 
everyone! 



Many congratulations 
to Jake and his family. 

This week, they 
celebrated the birth of 
Jake’s baby sister. Here 

he is, writing a diary 
entry about his first 
days with his sister. 

Well done Jake! 



Rocco and Charles really 
are a knowledgeable pair 
of chaps. This week they 

sent us a video where 
they were testing each 

other on their world 
knowledge – I learnt a 

thing or two. 
Unfortunately, the file is 

too big to show the video 
here, but thank you 

boys! 



Well done to the 
Minnows for your 
excellent posters 

about how to clean 
our teeth properly! 
These examples are 
by Oliver, Ted and 
Eleanor. Be careful 

that you do not 
blind anyone with 

your sparkling white 
smiles! 



Frank has been 
going for it this 
week. He was 
inspired by the 
Minnows Class sea 
adventure, and also 
made a lollipop stick 
birdhouse. How 
good is that?! 



This week, the Frogs 
have been thinking 
about what makes 

them happiest. If you 
ask me, the happiness 
of you and the people 
around you is the most 
important thing in life! 

 
Wait, what do you 

mean you ‘didn’t ask 
me?’ 



7920, 7921, 7922…yes that’s right, I’m 
STILL going. And so are the Frogs, who 
continue to send us their healthy living 

posters! Well done Frogs! 



The Kingfishers 
have been 
learning all 
about the 

artist JMW 
Turner. They 

have produced 
some fantastic 

biographies 
using 

independent 
research! 





As we have only just started, we will continue the competition 
into next half term. Can anyone catch St. Mark? 



Have a great 
half term 

everyone, and 
BE HAPPY! 




